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Continuation of work – Pedestrian safety improvements on 
Garfield Road East near Edmund Street until Saturday 31 August 
Transport for NSW will continue works to improve safety on Garfield Road East near Edmund Street, Riverstone.  

Due to delays caused by recent wet weather, works are expected to take place for approximately another four 
weeks until Saturday 31 August 

We will undertake line marking, signage installation, finishing work and landscaping. 

Crews will work up to five nights a week between 8pm and 5am, excluding Saturday and Sunday nights, unless 
otherwise notified. We expect up to a total of 10 night shifts will be required for this work. Day work will occur 
between 7am and 6pm Monday to Friday and 8am to 1pm Saturdays. There will be no work on public holidays. We 
expect up to a total of 20 day shifts will be required for this work. 
 
To reduce the effects of this work, we will monitor noise periodically and adjust our work as required. In addition, we 
will also: 
 
• complete the noisiest activities such as saw-cutting by midnight  
• direct temporary lighting down and away from houses 
• turn off machinery when not in use 
• use noise blankets around our work when carrying out noisier activities. 
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